
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week.  
 
In Literacy, we will continue exploring the key features of a magazine and will revisit using 

adverbs to describe verbs in our writing.  

In Numeracy, we will be using division and multiplication facts to solve problems as well 

as add 4-digit numbers using various methods.  
 

In Science, we will be further exploring Habitats and will learn how various animals adapt 

to their living environment.  
 
Our IPC topic is ‘Olympics.’ We will be will be learning about the Paralympics and will have 
a go at playing some Paralympic sports.  
 
In Art, we will be creating artwork based on the Olympic Rings. 
 

In ICT, we will be continuing our research into the Science topic ‘Habitats’ and will be 

creating PowerPoints about various animals and their habitats.  

 
In PSHE, we will be continuing our new topic of ‘Healthy Me’. This week we discussed 

having healthy relationships, next week we will be discussing smoking and the effects it 
has on a human body.  

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Wednesday and will be tested on 

the list the following Wednesday. Students will have 9 or 11 words to learn during the 
course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Parent-Teacher Meetings letters have been sent home, please be sure to use the 

link and sign up for an appointment with your child’s teacher. 

 Please make sure to send your child to school in full uniform with a tie and black   

shoes.  

 Year 4 are looking forward to their trip to ‘Bounce.’ If you would like your child to 
take part in the trip on Sunday 25 March, please do send in the signed trip form 

with the money. 

 
We hope you have a delightful weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 4 Team 

 

  The week ahead in Year 4    (18 March - 22 March 2018) 


